



September, 2017

Dear Panda Families,

Welcome to the Panda Class! The children have easily acclimated to our daily activities (our "Panda Plan") and have enjoyed discovering the variety of activities in the classroom and on the playground. We have been busy discovering all there is to do in our room. Some of our favorite activities included making Panda Headbands, creating Silly Putty, exploring the manipulatives in the classroom, dramatic play in our kitchen with the babies, as well as looking at books with friends and teachers, drawing with markers, and painting. On Monday we will be begin a unit centered on "Pete the Cat" which is always a Panda favorite.

We thank you for sending in an extra change of clothes for your children. A change of clothes kept in our bathroom enables easy changing of clothes that might get wet or dirty during the day. As a quick reminder, please send in a 4"x6" picture of your child for their cubby as well as a 4"x6" family picture if you have not had a chance to do that yet. All of the children are having such fun looking through our "Panda Family" album and are so excited to find their family in the album as well as share their pictures with their friends. Also, there will be information from time to time from the office and classroom—you can find these items in your parent boxes above the children's cubbies across from our room.

For your information, our daily schedule has also been enclosed.

We are eager to be a part of your children's experience!

Ann, Jenny, Tracey, Sue and Beth